
NEWSLETTER 

8th July 2016 

Talbot First School 

Part of the Woodlands Federation 

Telephone: 01889 500273  Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Year 4's Got Talent 

We are rearranging the Year 4's Got Talent shows scheduled for next week to the same days 

and times the following week due to IT problems in school which may not be fully resolved by 

then.  

The Senior Citizens' show will now be at 1.30pm on Tuesday 19th July and the Parents' show will 

be at 2pm on Wednesday 20th July.  We would really appreciate you advising anyone who was 

coming to the original shows of the new dates. 

St Peter's Play visit Tuesday 12th July 

Can you ensure that you bring in your permission slip for this trip by Monday 11th July at the 

latest. 

Qualification success for Mrs Shelley 

Our congratulations go to Mrs Sharon Shelley's achieving the NCFE CACHE Level 3 Diploma in 

Specialist Support for Teaching and Learning in Schoolw.  Well done! 

Message from Lunchtime Staff and Children to the TSA 

The lunchtime staff and all of the children would like to say a big "thank you" to the TSA who 

have very kindly donated some money to enable us to buy some new equipment.  Amongst other 

things we have bought lots of new balls which the children love and we are sure they will have 

hours of fun playing with them.  Thanks again. 

End of Year Disco Thursday 21st July 5pm to 7pm at The Blythe 

Tickets are now available from Jane Edwards.  They are free of charge to all Talbot pupils and 

Yr 5 ex-Talbot pupils.  Older siblings are welcome but there is a £3 charge for food. 
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Please could you get your tickets by Friday 15th July so we know the numbers for catering.  

Please can we ask for parents to volunteer to help out on the evening and Nursery children will 

need to have parental supervision. 

Laches Wood Trip Year 4 15th to 17th July 

Can any last monies be sent in for the trip next week.  The coach will pick up from school at 

1.30pm on Friday 15th July  and we are expecting it to drop off at Talbot First around 2.30pm on 

Sunday 17th July. 

Chess Club Presentation Thursday 21st July 9.15am School Hall 

All parents are invited to to the Chess Club presentation on Thursday 21st July at 9.15 am in the 

School Hall. 

End of Year Service Friday 22nd July 9.30 in church 

Everyone is welcome to this service when the end of year trophies will be presented.   

Non Uniform Day Friday 22nd July 

No charge is requested. 

After School Clubs 

As the end of term draws near please note the dates for the last after school club sessions: 

Crossfit 14th July 

Rounders 21st July 

Chess Club  20th July 

Soccerstars 18th July 

The details for the After School Clubs from September should be available the last week of 

term and we are expecting all these clubs to continue. 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 


